
In proposing a visit an Great Lakes issues, thec Canadian Embassy in Washington

Identified two individuals as key contacts in the Embassy and in Environmeflt Canada

and included them as participants in the visit: Sheila Tooze, Envlronment Section of

the Embassy and Susan Namneth, Manager, Great Lakes Environmnent Office of

Enviranmeflt Canada. Bath individuals were knowiedgeable about the subjects under

discussionl and contributed ta a comprehensive and interesting program. ln addition,

Sheila Tooze had an extensive network of contacts on Capital Hill and she advised

them early about the. date and nature of the proposed visit. Furtiiermnore, she arranged

a briefing for ail U.S. participants shortly before their departure ta give a general

outtine of the Canadian perspective an Great Lakes issues. During the. concluding

session, several staffers spoke about the. need for somne type of on-gomng contact with

the Embassy ta continue discussions. This type of support by the. Embassy was very

helpful in ensuring a succeasful and well attended program. A copy of the report an

this visit prepared by Sheila Tooze lu sttached.

EtIilcs Committees

The Centre's programs have the approval of the Ethics Committees af bath

Houses of Conigress. However, in recent years there has been cansiderable monitorinig

of activities by the Ethics Committees, especially by the Senate Committes. Last year

P+h.i.,c C!nmmittee asked the State Department ta obtain an opinion tram

decided to


